
                                                                  Saint Andrews Elementary

As another year comes to an end, the staff of Saint Andrews’ would like to thank our many volunteers who make our school a better place for all.

Important Dates
June 3 – Choir Evening Activity  
June 3 - Gretna Green Bike Race (gr.4&5) 
June 3 - Gr. 5 Class picture 

June 8 – Peer Helper/Leadership field trip
June 8 – All Gr.4 Class trip
June 9 – All Kindergarten Class Trip

June 10 – All Gr. 5 class trip
June 11 – 3P & 3W Class Trip
June 12 – 3G Class trip

June 12 – All Gr. 1 & Gr.2 Class Trip
June 15 – School Year End Awards
June 16 – Grades 3-5 Sports Day
June 17 – K-2 Sports Day, Gr. 5 Luncheon

June 18 – St. Andrews Got Talent!
June 19 – Last day for students, this 
                 is a Half Day!
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The Library cut-off date for this                                                                        year is June 1 - 5, 2015.  All library books must be returned to the Library during this week!
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An Intramural Archery program has begun for the grade 5 students. They practice on Mondays, Wednesday's and Fridays with Mr. Noel and Ms. Hitchman.
Spell-A-Thon
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Our Spell-A-Thon was a great success this year and we would like to send out a huge thank you to all our students and parents that helped make is so. Some great merchandise as well as cash prizes was given away to those students that participated.  All money raised from our Spell-A-Thon will be used for end of year class trips, our grade 5 luncheon and special guests and performances at our school throughout the year. 

THANK YOU!
2015 Spelling Bee Homeroom Participants
KA – Ryan Allison, Emma Matheson, Amelia Brown
KS – Sarah Williston, Cohen Lamkey, Lucas Moar
1B – Payton Barnhill, Reese MacDonald, Isaac Trevors
1G – Emmitt Marsh, Taya Lynn Sturgeon, Colby Karasak 
2M – Avery Hunter, Astrid Canistro, Noah Ross
2B – Abby Wishart, A.J. Kingston, Chloe Cable 
2P – Meredith Perry, Nate Hinchey, Erica Carroll
3W – Jordan Colbourne, Kevin Park, Abby McIntrye
3G - Kassidy Muzerall, Peter Martin, Aidan Donald
3P – Reese Lamkey, Ben Sweezey, Brooklynn Donovan
4Rob - Olivia Carroll, Kaden McCarthy, Lalla McFarlane
4R – Aubrey Barry, Ashley Simmie, Luke Wishart
4K – Kaitlin Martin, Olyvia Kingston, Georgia McLenaghan
4L – Mikey Clancy, Caileigh Crocker, Branden Gautreau
5L – Kaitlyn MacDonald, Emma Clark, Payton Marsh
5R – Jonathan Poirier, Mathew Brown, Liam Hare
5H – Ted Song, Ryan Murray, Cole Moar
The winners to this year’s Spelling Bee are as follows:

K- Lucas Moar

Grade 1 – Colby Karasak

Grade 2 – Astrid Canistro

Grade 3 – Aidan Donald

Grade 4 – Olivia Carroll

Grade 5 – Cole Moar

Congratulations!  
Thank you to Baby Grace for being our school's Roots of Empathy Baby.  Mrs. Buggie's grade 1 students loved watching her grow and develop over the school year. A big thank you to her parents Kristie and Tim Bowes for bringing her for classroom visits and for giving our students the opportunity to learn though Baby Grace.
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Have a safe and fun summer!

